
GREETINGS, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Comment Period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities it will 

bring into our state. 

 

After reviewing the DEIS, Alternative 2 appears to be the alternative that best minimizes adverse 

environmental impacts as required in the Forest Services regulations. The company have very 

comprehensive mitigation measures to protect the natural habitat, wildlife and fish. As a private 

citizen, I appreciate that in addition to the lengthy NEPA review provided by the U.S. Forest Service 

the Stibnite Gold Project will also be required to comply with all applicable federal and state laws 

and regulations, including those governing financial assurance. This knowledge makes me feel 

comfortable supporting Alternative 2 and encouraging you to move it forward. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Golds carefully thought 

out plan as outlined under alternative two. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Clare Risky 


